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TERM 3 WEEK 10 2018 

Onward 
And 

Upward 

27/09 Author’s Luncheon 
27/09 Open Classrooms – Stage 1 (2pm) and Stage 2 (2:30pm) 
28/09 Crazy Camel Orders DUE 
28/09 Walkathon 
28/09 LAST DAY OF TERM 3 – Rewards Day for selected students 
15/10 Term 4 Commences FOR STAFF & STUDENTS! 
18/10 School Photos 

P & C Dates: 
Term 4 

Tuesday, 30th October 
Tuesday, 27th 

November (AGM) 

Assembly Dates 
Every 2nd Friday – 

12:45pm 
26 October - Coolangatta 

Term 3 Ends! 
HAVE A WONDERFUL BREAK! 
 

Good behaviour is recognised and rewarded! 
Invitations will be given out to students today who have 
consistently demonstrated good behaviour both in the 
classroom and in our playground and have NOT 
received any reflections this term. These students can 
come to school on Friday dressed in SPOOKY MUFTI and 
will be rewarded with a movie and popcorn. Don’t 
forget, the Walkathon is on the same day so make sure 
your spooky mufti is suitable to walk in! 
 

As we come to the end of another school term, we all 
look forward to a restful break for a short time to 
regain our energy to work just as hard in Term 4. 
 

This term has been very busy and all our students and 
staff should be congratulated for their hard work and 
for striving to be the best they can be. Please stay safe 
at all times during the holidays. Enjoy the time spent 
with family and friends and we will see you refreshed 
and energised in Term 4. 
 

See you around the playground. 
Pam Grosse 
Principal 

Kinder 2019 & Enrolments 
 
Our Kindergarten Orientation Sessions will be 
held in Term 4. The sessions will be held on a 
Thursday,  beginning on the 1st November and 
running for 4 weeks. 
 

If you know anyone who is yet to enrol their 
child for Kinder please encourage them to do 
so as soon as possible to ensure they are able 
to attend our Kinder Orientation Sessions. 
Invitations  will be sent out to our new 
kinders this week.  
 

If you are moving out of the area and 
changing schools please send a message 
through to the office. This will enable us to 
determine class sizes and staffing to ensure a 
smooth start to 2019. 
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Responsibility Excellence Respect 

Birthdays… 
Congratulations to the 
following students who 
celebrated their birthday this 
week and those who will also 
celebrate during the holidays. 

 

  
    

    
     

     

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Curtis W – 23/09 
Bailey F – 25/09 
Blake S – 27/09 

Cynthia S – 28/09 
Freya J – 29/09 
Niko K – 01/10 
Zak S – 02/10 

Janelle L – 04/10 
Sean R – 07/10 

Hunter S – 08/10 
Kirby M, Natasha A – 14/10 

    
      
     

     
     

  
 

 
 

P&C News…  
Dear Parents & Carers  

 

Don't forget our family friendly 
movie night will be held on Friday 
2nd November.  
 

Please see attached flyer for more 
details. Tickets are on sale though 
the office now! 
 

Erin Oxenbridge  
P&C President  

School Photos… 
 

Our school photos will 
be held in Week 1 of  
Term 4 on Thursday, 
18th October. Photo  
envelopes have been  
sent home with your child/ren. 
Each child has their own 
individually labelled envelope.  
 

Please see the information sheet 
over the page and please take the 
time to read the information on 
the envelope carefully on how to 
make payments. You can return 
payment envelopes with correct 
money to the office prior to the 
day of photos. 
 

Sibling Photo Envelopes are 
available at the office. 

Silver Afternoon Tea 
 

Invites have now been handed out 
for a Silver Afternoon Tea to be 
held on this Thursday, 27th 
September. If your child has been 
invited they are welcome to come 
in Mufti on that day. Only students 
with an invite can attend. 

Author’s Luncheon 
This Thursday, 27th September we 
are having an author’s lunch first 
lunch in the staff room. 
 

All our budding writers at 
Farmborough Road are invited to 
eat their lunch with the teachers in 
the staff room and bring along a 
piece of writing they have written 
and would like to share with others.  
This is a great opportunity for all 
our authors, and some treats may 
be given out! 
 

We hope to see a lot of students 
there! 

​Coolangatta, Coolabah and 
Giralang Term 3 Project 
Presentation Open 
Classroom 
This term, Coolangatta, Coolabah 
and Giralang students were asked to 
create a book review to share one 
of their favourite books. A book 
review tells the following 
information: Title, author, main 
message, visual literacy cues, setting 
and character information. A book 
review also shows why the book is 
enjoyable. A book review can be 
presented in many forms: written, 
spoken or visual form. It could be a 
video, a slide show, a sound 
recording. There are many creative 
ways to present a book review, 
including a cereal box decorated 
with the book review info and a 
cover design of a cereal based on 
the book.​ Some Coolangatta and 
Giralang students have now 
completed this task at home and 
have returned their wonderful 
projects to school. Coolabah 
students have completed this in 
class. 
Coolangatta, Coolabah and Giralang 
parents are welcome to 
attend an open classroom 
session on Thursday 27th September 
at 2.30pm to view these creations. 

​Myaree and Yangah Term 
3 Project Presentation 
Open Classroom 
 

This term Stage 1 students  were 
learning about our living world 
through Science, and wet and dry 
environments through Geography. 
 

Stage 1 will be holding an Open 
Classroom on Thursday, 27th 
September and all parents and 
carers are invited to view the 
student’s projects: 
• 2pm – 2:30pm Diorama 

showcase 
• 2:30pm - 3pm Planting plants 

into the school garden. 

   
 

         
      

 

          
         

      
  

 

         
        

         
         

          
     

Canteen News 
There will be no canteen open this 
Friday, 28th September. 
Tomorrow (Wednesday) will be the 
last canteen of the term. We 
encourage you to have the sausage 
sizzle on Friday if you are after a hot 
lunch! 
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Community News… 
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